
RETORT
PACKS
H E A T  &  E A T

www.inicioimpex.com



DAL
MAKAHANI

H E A T  &  E A T

Jut cut open Of Earth’s
Retort Pack - Dal Makhani
- to enjoy a hassle free,
yummy meal. Immerse
the pack in boiling water
for 5-7 minutes, cut open,
and enjoy it with Malabar
Parathas or Garlic Naan.



PANEER
MAKAHANI

H E A T  &  E A T

Jut cut open Of Earth’s
Retort Pack - Paneer
Makhani - to enjoy a
hassel free, yummy meal.
Immerse the pack in
boiling water for 5-7
minutes, cut open, and
enjoy it with Malabar
Parathas or Garlic Naan.



VEG
BIRYANI

H E A T  &  E A T

Jut cut open Of Earth’s
Retort Pack - Veg Biryani
- to enjoy a hassle free,
yummy meal. Immerse
the pack in boiling water
for 5-7 minutes, cut open,
and enjoy it with chatpata
raita.



CHOLE
MASALA

H E A T  &  E A T

Jut cut open Of Earth’s
Retort Pack - Black Chole
Masala - to enjoy a hassle
free, yummy meal.
Immerse the pack in
boiling water for 5-7
minutes, cut open, and
enjoy it with fulkas or
rice.



PANEER BUTTER
MASALA

H E A T  &  E A T

Jut cut open Of Earth’s
Retort Pack - Paneer
Butter Masala - to enjoy a
hassle free, yummy meal.
Immerse the pack in
boiling water for 5-7
minutes, cut open, and
enjoy it with fulkas or
Garlic Naan.


